
 

  

Keystone Place at LaValle Fields 14602 Finale Ave N, Hugo MN 55038 651-888-6557 

Resident Birthdays 

Joanne O. Jan. 7th  Louise P. Jan. 12th  MaryAnn V. Jan. 15th   

Joan M. Jan. 19th          Velda B. Jan 23rd               Kathy E. Jan. 28th 

Frances S. Jan. 28th 

 

Joan B. Dec. 23rd 
Staff Birthdays 

Sue G. Jan. 2nd  Catherine H. Jan 5th  Taylor K. Jan. 27th 

   

 

Genny 

 

Special Guests 

Toenails: Do you need your toenails clipped? If so, Mary Adrian, our designated “Toenail Gal”, 

will be coming to do just that on January 14th. She does charge $35, but hey, it’s worth it! Please 

sign up at the front desk.  

Therapeutic Massages: Free of charge, a massage therapist comes in on the first and third 

Thursday of every month. She will be here January 6th and 20th. Please see Jen, Laura, or 

Amanda from Life Enrichment to get on the list!  

January Entertainers: 

Friday, January 7th – Happy Hour with The Wyoming Wanderers 

Friday, January 14th – Happy Hour with Ross McLeod 

Friday, January 21st– Elvis Happy Hour with Steve Rosa  

Friday, January 28th- Happy Hour with the Pop Standards Social Club 

Quartet 

 

 

Leave a positive review for 

Keystone Place at LaValle Fields on 

Caring.com! 

 

January 4th – Cooking with Bill – Join Bill for some food native to Zambia. 

January 5th – Chef Talk – Join Jeff and his team to talk about Dining Services. 

January 6th- Help Laura and/or Jen take down the Christmas decorations in the pub 

and front lobby. 

January 11th – Passport to Zambia– Hop on the plane with us to fly to Zambia, where 

you will learn about their culture. Don’t forget your passport!  

January 19th– Scenic Drive – Sign up at the front desk to hop on the van for a scenic 

drive. 

January 20th – Alan Anderson – Alan has a PhD in Military History.  He will be talking 

about Douglas MacArthur on this day. 

January 25th-Wine Tasting with Becky in the pub. 

 



                        honored one of our residents who helps us out a  

 

A 

Notes and Reminders 

A reminder from Management: Please do not burn any candles in your apartment.  No live flames 

are allowed due to the fire risk.  Battery operated candles are a good substitute. 

Note from Sue in Laundry:  Please put laundry by the front door the night before your laundry 

day.   

Feeling Sick? If you are not feeling well, please let a staff member know. We want to make sure 

everyone is happy, healthy, and COVID/Influenza free        

A note from Housekeeping:  In January, we have a new housekeeper starting full time so 

housekeeping schedules may be altered starting Jan. 5th.  Thank you for your patience and 

understanding.  

Friends Make the Best Neighbors: Rachel is wondering if you have friends that might be ready 

for that next step in their lives? Maybe you yourself really want them to come live here with you! 

Go see Rachel if you have someone in mind and you could get $1000 off one month’s rent if your 

friend moves in!  

 

Key Associate of the Month 

January’s Key Associate of the Month 

This Month’s Key Associate is Bisrat Gebreegziabher, 
Resident Assistant. Bisrat was nominated by Maureen. She 
was nominated because she always has a smile on her face, 
and is very patient when she works with all of the residents. 

If you would like to nominate a well deserving associate, 
please fill out a nomination form and give it to a Life 

Enrichment team member. Thank You! 

 

 
 

Calling All 

Silverware! 

If you happen to have any of the 

silverware or dining ware from 

our kitchen, we would appreciate 

if you would return it to the 

dining room so we can continue 

to use them during meal times. 

The dining room is running short 

on silverware in particular.  

Please check your apartments.  

Thank you kindly. 

 

We had some very special visitors in 

December, Santa and Mrs. Claus.  

As Grace and Louise are showing 

here, residents were very happy to 

have their picture taken with these 

special guests. 

 

 

Kudos to Jeff and the rest of the dining services team for the beautiful and 

tasty food served at our holiday party on December 17th.  A great time was 

had by all and Santa and one of his elves even stopped by! 

 


